
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       Contact: Gabe Ross 
         (916) 643-9145 
         gabe-ross@scusd.edu 

Soon- closed school hosts 
‘Legacy Day’ for community 

Alumni of Freeport Elementary are invited to share memories 
and more at Saturday’s event 

June 7, 2012 (Sacramento)  Since its opening in 1954, Freeport Elementary School has prepared 
generations of South Sacramento children for success in school and life. 
 

mailto:gabe-ross@scusd.edu

